P.0. Box 471, Cooper Station
New York, New York 10003

July 22, 1968
To All Organizers and NC'ers

Dear Comrades, :

Attached is a copy of a report we received recently from
the San Francisco Acting Organizer.

We have excerpted major sections from the report which
shows some of the thinking and distussions taking place on
the question of recruitment perspectives for the YSA.

This report has been sent to you for your information.

Comradely,

Charlie Bolduc
National Secretary



